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Corrigendum 

Page 9, paragraph 40 

The third sentence should read 

UNFPA is considering the following locations for the regional offices, based on 
existing regional hubs, feasibility studies and consultations with the other UNDG 
Executive Committee agencies:  Bratislava, Slovak Republic (for Eastern Europe 
and Central Asia); Bangkok, Thailand (for Asia and the Pacific); Cairo, Egypt (for 
the Arab States); Johannesburg, South Africa (for Africa); and Panama City, Panama 
(for Latin America and the Caribbean). 
 

  Pages 9-10, paragraph 42 
 

Replace the existing text in the paragraph with the following text 

UNFPA will expand its offices in Kingston, Jamaica and Suva, Fiji to serve as 
subregional offices for Latin America and the Caribbean region and Asia and the 
Pacific region, respectively. The expanded subregional offices will integrate 
programmatic and technical assistance to a cluster of countries in addition to 
country office responsibilities. The directors of the subregional offices will maintain 
their responsibilities as UNFPA representatives in the respective host countries and 
as UNFPA country directors in other countries in the subregion and will continue to 
report to the regional directors.  The regional offices for Africa and Asia and the 
Pacific will expand their functions to include subregional teams located in Dakar, 
Senegal, Johannesburg, South Africa and Kathmandu, Nepal. These subregional 
teams will be led by a subregional team coordinator who will report to the regional 
director. The subregional teams will provide integrated programmatic and technical 
support to a cluster of countries in the subregion. The subregional teams for Dakar, 
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Senegal and Kathmandu, Nepal will share common location and 
support/administrative services with the UNFPA country offices in these respective 
host locations. The subregional team in Johannesburg, South Africa will share 
common location and support/administrative services with the Africa regional 
office. In addition, a subregional office is being proposed for Central Asia to be 
located in Almaty, Kazakhstan. This office will integrate programmatic and 
technical assistance to countries in the subregion. 

 


